
Duxbury Bay Management Commission 
 

Meeting Minutes – Thursday, October 25, 2007 
 
A meeting of the Duxbury Bay Management Commission was held at the Duxbury 
Senior Center at 7 pm.   
 
Duxbury Bay Management Commission (DBMC):  
In attendance: John Carnuccio (Chair), Shawn Dahlen, Jack Kent, John Brawley, Corey 
Wisneski (Secretary), Joe Messina, Emmett Sheehan 
  
Missing: Don Merry, Ned Lawson, Don Beers (ex officio)  
  
A quorum was reached. 
 
 
I. Aquaculture Management Plan 
Don Merry, John Brawley, and Dick Loring have been meeting about the aquaculture 
plan and it should be solidified soon. They estimate that they need one more week of 
meetings to finalize it. They will aim to distribute the plan via email and to talk about it 
during the November 15th meeting. Members from other town committees should be 
invited to attend that discussion, including the Agricultural Committee, the Harbormaster 
Department, shellfish growers association. John Brawley will contact these people. 
 
II.  Lojko Pier 
The members reviewed the plan for the Lojko pier and see no issues. Ned Lawson will 
draft a response that states the DBMC found “minimal impact” will result from this pier. 
  
III.  Miscellaneous 
The meeting that had been scheduled for Thanksgiving night will be held on November 
15th. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Corey Wisneski 
Secretary 


